
NAV CANADA  21 APR 22 

Note: Cette information est aussi disponible dans l’autre langue officielle.  Page 1 of 1 

AIP CANADA SUPPLEMENT 19/22 

GREENLAND AIRSPACE RESTRICTIONS 
(Replaces NOTAM H0552/22) 

At the request of Danish and Greenlandic authorities, all flights within Gander Oceanic FIR arriving to and 
departing from airports within Greenland, or over flying Greenlandic territory from Belarussian airspace, are 
not permitted if the aircraft is operated by a Belarussian air carrier and/or is registered in Belarus. Exceptions 
to this restriction are in the case of emergency or when the flight is a humanitarian flight. It is unknown when 
this restriction will be removed. 

It is recommended to confirm the applicable restrictions with the appropriate Danish and Greenlandic 
authorities prior to flight. 

For further information, please contact: 

NAV CANADA 
Customer Service 
77 Metcalfe Street 
Ottawa, ON  K1P 5L6 

Tel.:  800-876-4693 
Fax:  877-663-6656 
E-mail: service@navcanada.ca  

 

 

Chris Bowden 
Acting Director, Aeronautical Information Management and Flight Operations 
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